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PARKING


Safe and considerate parking remains a concern. I have received concerns from our neighbours and I know this has been raised in Parish Council meetings. Please ensure that you park legally and safely. It would a great shame if the staff had to undertake parking patrols as well as the many other things we should be doing.





This is an issue of safety for our children, your help and consideration is greatly appreciated.


 





Diary Dates


05 Jul – After School Club - water fight party! 


06 Jul – Transfer day 


07 Jul – Reports to parents 


07 Jul – Year 1 trip to Cox’s Farm 


10 Jul – Celebration Day and Meet the Teacher 


11 Jul – Year 3 trip to Maiden Castle 


12 Jul – Sports Day 


13 Jul – Year 4 trip to Bournemouth University 


14 Jul – Reserve Sports Day


14 Jul – FOPS Hoe Down


18 Jul – Thank you tea


20 Jul – Leavers Assembly 9.30-10.30am


20 Jul – Leavers Party 6.30pm-8pm


20 Jul – Break up 


21 Jul – Inset day


6 Sept – Return to school - Autumn Term





School Vacancies





Lunchtime supervision


We are currently still looking to fill our vacancies for lunchtime supervisors. If you are interested in supporting the children and leading play activities at lunchtime please do come and speak with me or the office staff. If you can do just 1 lunchtime, or more, we would love to hear from you and we will give you more information on pay rates and hours etc





Cleaner


Sadly Julie Wanstall, who has been with us for many years, will be leaving us at the end of the summer. If you are interested in the role which is for a 10hour contract, 2 hours a day please do come and speak to myself or the office staff.





Full details of both roles can be found on our website and Dorsetforyou.co.uk.











Communication


If you need to contact me at all please do catch me on the gate in the morning, contact the school office or email me � HYPERLINK "mailto:head@puddletownfirst.dorset.sch.uk" ��head@puddletownfirst.dorset.sch.uk�





We seem to be racing towards the end of the term so I thought it would be good to provide you with details of some of the key events over the next few weeks.


Transfer Day – 6th July


All children will be moving to their new classes for the whole day on transfer day, except for the new YR class who will only do the morning. I am pleased to say that there will be no changes in the class teachers this year and only one in the TAs; 


YR – Mrs Roberts and Mrs Newton


Y1 – Mrs Roff and Mrs Wootton


Y2 – Miss Reeve, Mrs Murphy and Mrs Yeo


Y3 – Miss Muggeridge and Mrs McCarthy


Y4 – Miss England and Mrs Downes


Parents with current Y4 children who will be attending their new school MUST make arrangements for dropping off and collection. Where children travel by bus, staff at the Middle School will collect the children from the bus. We will then bring any bus children back to school and put them on the bus in the afternoon.


End of Year Reports – 7th July


Your child will be bringing home their summary report for the academic year next Friday. We do not hold a set parent/teacher meeting following this report. However, if you do wish to discuss anything within the report please do make an appointment with your child’s class teacher


Celebration afternoon and meet the teacher evening – 10th July


A letter with more detail has been put on the website. This is just to remind you that our celebration and meet the teacher events are on the 10th July. I hope that you will be able to join us. 


Sports Day – 12th July (Reserve day 14th July)


We will be holding our Sports Day on Wednesday 12 July from 9.30am – 11.30am on the school field. It will follow the same format as last year where all the children take part in various sporting activities in their class houses to win points for their house team. We will begin with an athlete’s parade. Year 3 and 4 children will take part in a more formal track and field competition in the afternoon from 1.15pm – 2.45pm, after which we will have the traditional Y4 water race/fight!. 


All children should bring into school a T shirt in their team colour to wear during the day. If the weather is sunny, please ensure your child has their water bottle and school cap and they have sunblock applied before they come to school. It is also important they have their PE kit in school that day, they should come to school in their uniform.


We do hope you are able to join us, all spectators are warmly welcomed to both sessions.





















































AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 


Dance Club.  Terri-Ann has very kindly agreed to continue with Dance Club on Tuesdays after school for children in Years 2, 3 and 4.  She will need help if the club is to go ahead.  If your child is interested, please return the attached form.


Football Club will re-start on Thursday 15 Sep with Terry Higson-Guy.  All children are welcome.  For more information please return the attached form.


Friday Seekers.  The Junior Church team will again be running their club on Fridays (starting next week—23 Sep) all children welcome.  If you would like more information please complete the         attached form.








